May 14, 2024

The Honorable Marvin Abney
Chair, House Committee on Finance

Rhode Island State House, Providence, RI 02903

Re: Support of H-7594

Dear Chair Abney and Members of the Committee

My name is Deisy L. Chacon and I support HB No. 7594. Good afternoon, I write this
testimony with all due respect. I am living with my children. The teachers speak English
and they are wonderful but my children are tired and lost? I support this law to see if
there can be subjects taught in Spanish so that my children can feel identified and seen,

and they grow up with better knowledge of themselves and their schoolwork.

Deisy L. Chacon
159 Beechwood
Pawtucket, RI
401-389-2632

deisychacon2608@gmail.com



